
Directions to The Haven  
 
Our full address is: 
 
Larkrise 
Merlin Haven 
Wotton-under-Edge 
Gloucestershire 
GL12 7BA 
 
If you get lost, our number is 01453 843 777 or 0794 101 7020. 
 
 
From the M5 
 
(1) Exit the M5 at Junction 14.  If you were heading northbound, turn right onto the B4509, 
else turn left, signed towards Wickwar, Yate and Wotton-under-Edge.  After 2 miles, take a 
left at the roundabout onto the B4058, signed Charfield, Kingswood and Wotton-under-
Edge.  Go through Charfield, straight over a roundabout, and follow the B4058 up into 
Wotton-under-Edge.  On entering Wotton-under-Edge, take the first left into Westfields. 
 
(2) When the road bends sharply to the right, take a left onto Dryleaze (leading to Merlin 
Haven).  After about 30 yards, you will reach a T-junction with Merlin Haven, which is where 
The Haven is located.  The Haven is up ahead and slightly to the right, with a large white 
garage door and yellow/cream render.  Turn right onto Merlin Haven, then immediately on 
your left there is an expanse of gravel.  Park anywhere on the gravelled area, preferably 
close to The Haven.  We live in the main house (Larkrise) which is attached to The Haven, so 
ring the bell and we will come out to greet you. 
 
 
From the M4 (westbound) 
 
(1) Exit the M4 at Junction 18, and take a right at the roundabout onto the A46 signed Yate, 
Stroud and Cirencester.  After 2 miles there is a set of traffic lights; take a left (filtering 
around the traffic lights) onto the A432 signed Yate and Chipping Sodbury.  After 2.5 miles 
you will hit a roundabout.  Take the third exit (roughly a right turn) where it is signed 
Wickwar (B4060) and Golf Club.  Follow around the edge of a housing estate, for a mile or 
so.  At the roundabout, take a right onto the B4060 towards Wickwar.  Follow the B4060 for 
7 miles, through Wickwar, then through Kingswood.  After passing a school (KLB) on your 
left, you will then hit a T-junction.  Take a right onto the B4058, signed Wotton-under-Edge 
and Dursley.  After a short distance you will enter Wotton-under-Edge.  On entering 
Wotton-under-Edge, take the first left into Westfields. 
 
(2) Then proceed as per (2) of "From the M5" above. 
 
  



From the M4 (eastbound) 
 
(1) At the M4/M5 junction, take the M5 northbound. 
 
(2) Then proceed as per (1) of "From the M5" above. 
 
 
From Oxford 
 
(1) Take the A40 west from Oxford.  Roughly 1 mile the other side of Burford, take a left off 
the A40 towards Bibury onto the B4425.  Continue for about 15 miles on the B4425, through 
Bibury and Barnsley, and eventually to Cirencester.  Once at Cirencester, follow signs to 
"The South West" to navigate around Cirencester’s ringroad.  You're aiming for the A429 
and A433 on the other side of Cirencester, towards Tetbury.  Take the A429 (which becomes 
the A433) all the way to Tetbury.  In Tetbury, about a third of a mile after Tesco on your left, 
the road takes a sharp left... at that point you want to carry on straight-ish, which means 
turning off right onto the A4135 towards Dursley / Stroud.  Continue on the A4135 for 3.5 
miles.  At a set of lights, go straight on, following signs to Kingscote / Wotton-under-Edge.  
After 2 miles you'll pass the Hunter's Hall pub on your left (in Kingscote).  After another 1.5 
miles the road takes a sharp-ish right... you want to come off at that point onto the B4058, 
effectively continuing straight on, signposted Wotton-under-Edge (with Dursley onwards to 
the right).  The B4058 takes you down into Wotton-under-Edge, where you join the local 
map at the top right.  At the "monument" roundabout, turn right (signed M5, Bristol, Yate, 
Dursley), then take the first left (signed M5, Bristol, Yate).  Continue along Bear St, past the 
garage on your right.  When you reach the top of an incline, just before you start to go down 
again, turn right onto Westfields (the sign for Westfields is high up on a house ahead and on 
the right). 
 
(2) Then proceed as per (2) of "From the M5" above. 


